
July 20, 2012 

To : Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, I<Y 40601 

From: Michael Whipple 
3520 Chamberlain Lane 
Louisville, KY 40241 

Re: Request t o  intervene 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is in regard to  the proposed rate increase by Kentucky Utilities Company/Louisville Gas & 
Electric. I am submitting my right to intervene in this matter due to  the fac t  that no consideration has 
been given to  the fact that gas prices are a t  a record low a t  this time. The reasan given for the increase 
is due to  “overhead” but there is no detail provided by the electric company to the consumer. Thank you 
for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Michael Whipple i 

Customer 


